
What’s been happening at school? 
The Mighty 5s are learning to play on the big playground at lunch recess! 
This was challenging last week, but now they are enjoying the after-lunch 
play time and they know when it is time to line up! They have also learned 
many new songs at school. I am not a great singer, but I give it my best. Ask 
you child to teach you our “Way up high in an apple tree” rhyme and the 
song “Head-Shoulders-Knees-and-Toes”.  

Curriculum Night NEXT WEEK: 
Next week I look forward to meeting you on 9/12. You can bring your child but there 
will not be childcare available.  My presentation will be in our classroom.  

A2STEAM Mighty 5s News 
September 6, 2024



Play and Work, 
Inside and Out

Playing with others 
This week we noticed that peer relationships are developing in the classroom. In 
the pictures, I think you can see how students are beginning to work together in 
groups. This week we have seen them cooperate, share, and use words to 
communicate their needs to teachers and friends. They are also learning to read 
the center choices on the board, recognize letters, listen for rhyming words, and 
count. Alphabet bingo was a big hit this week!  


